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March 22, 2023 
 
 
Health Freedom Louisiana 
Attention: Jill Hines, Ashley Houston, Fiorella Trapani 
Co-Directors 
3301 17th Street #7443  
Metairie, LA 70010 
 
Dear Co-Directors:  
 
The Advertising and Promotional Labeling Branch, Office of Compliance and Biologics Quality, 
Center for Biologics Evaluation and Research has received your emails dated March 21, 2023 
and February 22, 2023 regarding your concerns related to promotional activities for COVID-19 
Vaccine by Louisiana Department of Health. 
 
We appreciate you bringing this matter to our attention. The information you provided is under 
review by the agency.  
 
 
 
 
 

Sincerely,  
 
               
  

Alisa Gilliard  
Consumer Safety Officer 
Advertising Promotional and Labeling Branch 
Division of Case Management 
Office of Compliance and Biologics Quality 
Center for Biologics Evaluation and Research  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




